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On May 26, 2019 the Acworth Police Department responded to 3507 Baker Road (Publix 
Super Market) regarding a complaint of a peeping-tom. Officers met with the victim who 
stated that while shopping at Publix she noticed a suspicious male taking a photograph 
with his phone, from underneath her dress. The victim contacted management and the 
suspect hastily left the store in a silver sedan. 
 
Officers met with management at Publix and were able to view the incident on camera. The 
suspect was identified as Christopher Vonhousen 36, of Acworth. He was arrested and 
charged with one count of Use or installation of device to film underneath or through an 
individual's clothing. Mr. Vonhousen was turned over to the Cobb County Sheriff’s 
Department for bonding purposes.  
  

 
 
 
                     ### 


